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   Brother’s Park is my favorite Park in the Sycamore Park System. Brother’s Park 
has a lot of meaning to me, because of the history of the park. Brother’s Park was 
named after two brothers who were afflicted with a disease call Leukodystrophy. The 
two brother’s spent a lot of time playing in the park and after their death’s, the park 
was renamed and renovated, in which I had a hand in helping this process.

I lived next to the family and got to know them very well, after the park was renovated 
this inspired me to get involved in the Park District as a Commissioner. To actually 
see a family who was so elated to have this park dedicated to their sons, is the reason 
I have a passion for the Sycamore Park District. My goals are to make a difference in 
lives of the residents of Sycamore through the Sycamore Park District.


